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Teacher’s   Corner:   
 
 
The   Holiday   is   almost   here!  
 
We   have   been   busy   “baking“   Christmas   cookies,  
singing   songs   at   the   square   under   the   Christmas  
tree   and   making   many   faces   smile.  
 
Our   Polar   Bears   have   been   counting   down   the   days  
till   the   party.   We   opened   one   surprise   package  
every   day   and   reflected   on   if   we   were   kind   to   each  
other   that   day.   
 
We   wish   you   a   lovely   Holiday   time,   enjoy   it   with   your  
family   and   loved   ones.  
 
See   you   in   January!  
 
Ms.   Katarina    &   Mr.   Agnar  

Weekly   Themes  
 
● Celebrations   Around   the  

World  
● Snow   and   Ice  

     

What   we’re   Learning  
● The   new   letter   we   learned   is   “M“  
● We   exercised   are   fine   motor   skills   making  

many   crafts-   painting   on   canvas   and   making  
a   reindeer,   cutting   out   the   clay   cookies   and  
decorating   them,   and   making   our  
snowflakes.  

● We   learned   some   songs   for   the   Party:  
Little   snowflake  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tbbKjDjMDok  -   

I’m   a   little   snowman  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-b-U1eQqBmk    

Reindeer   Pokey  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3pgB82Ok_Pk    

Hanukkah,   Hanukkah  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4k8dzH5SNu0  

Rolnicky    https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ps4p-PuD8zg   
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